
LEVITTOWN PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
East Broadway School 
751 Seamans Neck Road 
Seaford, New York 11783 

                                                              
Success for Every Student Mrs. Jeanmarie Wink, Principal 
 (516) 434-7425 
 
 

                                                                                                             January 10, 2018 
Dear Parents: 
 
You are cordially invited to attend our annual WINTER CONCERT on the evening 
of Thursday, January 25th @7:00P.M.  The concert will take place in the All Purpose Room. 
 

January 25, 2018 – BAND and ORCHESTRA 
Report at 6:30 PM to assigned room 

 
               Orchestra Room  208    with   Mrs. Graziose & Mrs. McGuire 
                       Band
  

Room  213     with   Mrs. Kronstat & Mrs. Gilas 

 
 

      January 25, 2018 – THIRD, FOURTH & FIFTH Grade CHORUS 
Report at 6:45 PM to assigned room 

 
 

Riser 1 
 
Room  205   with      Mrs. DeSimone and Mrs. Udey 

Riser 2 Room  206    with     Mrs. Russo & Mrs. Rutter 
Riser 3 Room  209   with      Mrs. Dubler  &  Mrs. McCabe 

 
We are requesting that students dress appropriately for the concert. 
Please refrain from wearing hats. 
 
GIRLS – Black skirt/pants and white blouse 
BOYS  - Black pants and white shirt 
BOYS/GIRLS – Black shoes 
Our Winter Concerts are always a wonderful event!  Our students truly “shine” this night as 
they fill the All Purpose Room with their many outstanding talents.  Please come with them to 
their concert to watch them perform.  The children have been well prepared, and are very 
excited to have you there.  
 



 
 
Here are a few ways that YOU can help us put on the best concert yet! 
 
Please be a courteous audience member.  The students need to focus all their attention on this 
evening to perform to the best of their abilities.  People walking around in the audience, doors 
slamming, and flashes going off DURING the performance can be very distracting to a nervous 
performer.  A good rule to follow is to wait until the music stops to do these things. 
 
For your comfort and safety, we ask that all children audience members remain with their 
parents.  Please do not allow your children to sit on the floor in front of the performers! 
 
Please meet your child where you dropped him/her off promptly at the end of the concert. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you at our concerts. Your support and cooperation mean a 
great deal to us and we thank you for it.  We are very proud of your children and know they 
will do a magnificent job. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

The East Broadway Music Department 
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